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Additional Comments: 

 My child mentions how much she enjoys school, her lessons and loves that she can now come to some clubs after 
school. 

 St. Jude’s is a very welcoming school. There is an excellent parent, teacher, pupil relationship. I would not choose 
another school. 

 I am really happy with the school. 

 All teachers are supportive and approachable—very happy overall. 

 I’d love more things that involve parents and children together in school and more after school activities. 

 I am always happy with how the school keep me updated on my child’s development and behaviour.  

 I trust and respect all the staff at St. Jude’s. My child is very happy here. 

 I do understand that this is a Catholic school. I wish it could be more diverse in religious studies (multi-faith). 
  

  

  

  

  

Headteacher’s Response: 
Thank you all for your attendance at Parents’ Evening and for completing the questionnaire in such large numbers. I do read all 
responses. I am pleased to see that parents feel that there are strong relationships in school and that, most importantly, the 
children are happy here. We will continue to nurture positive relationships with the children who we are blessed to have in our 
care. The staff will continue to work hard to develop academic and social skills in the pupils. We take on board comments which 
make recommendations for improvements. In terms of after school clubs, this half-term we have offered Drama, Singing & Stories, 
Gymnastics and Stay’n’Pray. We plan to offer more opportunities after school in the summer term. Staff do undertake training for 
their own professional development and we can only offer provision on certain afternoons. We have also provided some 
opportunities for parents to come in to school after a period of not being able to; these have included class assemblies, phonics 
workshops and a reception lunch. We hope to offer lots more in the summer term. We have also had our parish mass which many 
families attended. We are proud of the Catholic ethos of our school and part of this is ensure that we nurture pupils’ 
understanding of other faiths. We do this in many ways—through assemblies, for example, and every year group focusses on a 
particular faith in the summer term; this includes visits to religious buildings including a Mosque, Synagogue and Gurdwara. 

  

  


